JOSHUA BASIN
ATER DISTRICT

Proudly providing water from an ancient
source...well into the future

At the February 5, 2025, board meeting, the Board President
announced the dissolution of the Finance and Water Resources &
Operations Committees in accordance with the adopted Administration
Code policies.

If you have any questions, please contact [thompson@jbwd.com.
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